

LKPD BAHASA INGGRIS NARATIVE TEXT

NAMA:

KELAS

PETUNJUK

1. Tuliskan identitas anda
2. Baca materi yang ada
3. Simak vidio pembelajaran

Tujuan

Mengidentifikasi
characterization, plot dan setting
dalam teks narative



SILAHKAN DIBACA WACANA BERIKUT INI

Once upon a time in a village, there lived Mak Minah and her three children named Utuh, Ucin, and Diang. Mak Minah loved her children dearly and worked hard for them. Every day, she cooked delicious meals for them.

Unfortunately, her children never helped her. They didn't care for her mother and spent their time only for fun. Even when Mak Minah was sick, her children didn't care for her. Being desperate, Mak Minah went to batu betangkup and told it about her suffer. She couldn't stand her children's behavior anymore, so she asked batu betangkup to eat her. Then, batu betangkup granted her wish.

All day long Utuh, Ucin, and Diang didn't see their mother. It was dusk and Mak Minah wasn't at home. The three siblings searched for their mother everywhere. Later on, they found their mother's hair under batu betangkup. They realized that their mother was inside, so they begged it to let her out. Batu betangkup hesitantly fulfilled their demand, but they successfully convinced it that they would be obedient children. Batu betangkup trusted them and set Mak Minah out.

The three children happily welcomed their mother. As they had promised to batu betangkup, they changed into obedient children. Unfortunately, it didn't last long. They were back to their nature, naughty and disobedient. Batu betangkup was angry with the children as they broke their promise. Finally, batu betangkup ate them and never set them out. Adapted from:

<https://repositori.kemdikbud.go.id/10127/1/CERITA%20RAKYAT%20BATU%20BELAH%20BATU%20BETANGKUP%20SEBAGAI%20BENTUK.pdf> (October 12, 2022)

Silahkan simak vidio berikut ini



EVALUASI

Join

jodohkan antara soal pada bagian kanan dan jawabannya pada bagian kiri

1. Topic/Theme

A. A village in Riau

2. Setting of Time

B. We should be obedient and care for our parents. Besides, we should keep our promises.

3. Setting of Place

C. Batu Betangkup

4. Character and Characterization

D. Once upon a time/A long time ago

5. Moral Value

E. Mak, inah, utuh, ucin, diang, batu betangkup



EVALUASI

Drug and drop

Lengkapi kalimat berikut dengan kata yang tersedia di bawahnya

1. After I their mother and failing to assist her in her daily life, Utuh, Ucin, and Diang finally realized their mistake.

2. Under the twilight's shadow, Utuh, Ucin, and Diang found their mother's hair beneath Batu Betangkup,, giving clues that their mother was inside.

3. Although Batu Betangkup was initially reluctant, it eventually Mak Minah upon the request of her three children, but the hope only lasted momentarily.

trapped ,

ignoring

released ,



Single choice

Pilihlah jawaban yang paling benar

1. What was Mak Minah's main complaint to Batu Betangkup?

2. What did Utuh, Ucin, and Diang find under Batu Betangkup?

3. Why was Batu Betangkup initially reluctant to release Mak Minah?

4. what did Utuh, Ucin, and Diang promise to Batu Betangkup?

5. What happened to Utuh, Ucin, and Diang after they reverted to being disobedient children?



select

Pilihlah jawaban yang benar dengan cara mengklik gambar

Perhatikan gambar di bawah ini, manakah yang sesuai dengan judul cerita di atas ?



